
Destiny Winters
New Gloucester
LD 1750
As a New Gloucester resident, I would like to indicate my strong support for the 
interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail. As this 
direction was recommended by the Rail Use Advisory Council, I believe this to be a 
the correct repurposing of the corridor for the overall improvement of our community 
and our accesses to it's natural spaces.


